
From: Paul Rivlin
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Chicago Booth application
Date: 05 December 2022 15:05:49

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Sir

I am a resident of Percivall House Barts Square. My apartment is 
.

Any public license for alcohol and entertainment is inconsistent with the granted planning use for office and
equivalent purposes.

This application is consistent with consent to operate a night club. A nightclub would cause very considerable
nuisance.

I ask that the application is denied entirely. There is no case for a University setting up in competition with
established pubs and bars struggling to stay in business in the Farringdon and St Paul’s areas.

Even a modest licence is unwelcome. Barts Square is predominantly a residential area and the City crates or 
endorsed that when it granted consent.

There is every risk that a liquor licence would create a local nuisance. The fact that such a sweeping licence has
been proposed suggests that extra caution should be taken before granting any licence.

I join the many others in the area in opposing the licence

Yours faithfully

Paul Rivlin
 Percivall House

64 Bartholomew Close
EC1A 7 BF

Sent from my iPhone




